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During a routine inspection, our Utilities crew found a residential ⅝‑inch water
meter that needed replacement—and because it sat outside the City’s
right‑of‑way, it had to be relocated. When crews excavated the main line, they
discovered an unconventional setup of a single 1½‑inch service fitting that
supplied two homes from one tap source. This was a decades‑old connection
that was badly corroded and leaking.

To repair the issue, the water operators:

1.  Removed and capped the faulty service fitting to stop the leak.
2.  Tapped two (2) brand‑new 1‑inch service lines from the main.
3.  Installed new meters and protective boxes in the correct right‑of‑way

location.

Water Service Upgrade Enhances Reliability
for Local Homes




